
Wednesday 19th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: MOBILE PHONES

We write to remind you of the school’s strict “no mobile phone” policy for pupils. 

Mobile phones for pupils are unwelcome at Jessop and should not be seen or used on school 
premises at any point during the school day. There is a wealth of research documenting how the 
use of mobile phones negatively affects children’s day-to-day engagement in their learning and, 
inevitably, their overall outcomes. 

At the beginning of the academic year, pupils have been reminded about mobile phone 
procedures. Pupils who bring a mobile phone to school are required to hand their phone in at the 
office and this will be handed to them at the end of the day, as they leave to go home. 

May we please ask if your child has been given permission to bring a mobile phone into school, 
you remind them of the rules set out. Breaking these rules can put all of our pupils and staff at risk 
and may prevent us from allowing pupils to bring in mobile phones, even in exceptional 
circumstances. 

May we also take this opportunity to remind you that, if your child has been given permission to 
bring a mobile phone into school, they do so at their own risk. The school will not accept liability 
for lost, damaged or stolen phones. 

Thank you once again for your cooperation.

Kind regards
Ms. Jenkins
Assistant Headteacher
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